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Dear Fellow Laborers and Faithful Friends!

Psalm 17:15, “As for me, | will behold thy face in righteousness: | shall be satisfied, when | awake, with thy likeness.” \What a blessing to
know that very soon, if not today even, we shall be made in the likeness of Christ. We will be taken out of this old world and will forever be
changed to the image of our Saviour. We shall be like Him! But until then...Keep on living for Him! Keep on sharing His glorious gospel!
Keep on serving Him! Keep on for Christ!

PRAISES: God has been so good to me and my family. Truly, | am unworthy of such favor. The family is doing well. Our daughter-in-law
Reagan just graduated from Crown College of the Bible with her music degree. We are so proud of all she has accomplished. On another
blessed note, both of our granddaughters will be turning 1 year old at the end of May. They are both doing well by the grace of God. Poppy
and Mema life is pretty great!

Our son Noah called me the other Wednesday evening after church to share with me that he was able to lead a teenage boy to the Lord.
He has been praying for a while now for this boy’s salvation. Noah was weeping for joy. Sure does our hearts good to see the Lord using
our children to bring others to Christ. Praise the Lord for another soul being gloriously born again!!!!

We also received news from one of our dear families at Faith Baptist Church in Quebec, that their daughter Charlie is getting baptized on
the 8th of June. Charlie is like one of our grandchildren. We’ve known her since she was born, my wife babysat her, and she trusted Christ
at six years old during our ministry there. She is now almost 12 and wants to follow the Lord in believer’s baptism. What a blessing!!!

In our last letter we requested prayer for the Reach the World Youth Conferences to be held in Tennessee and at the Home Office in
Georgia. The Lord surely heard your prayers. Both were a tremendous success. God blessed in so many ways. We received news from
several of the youth leaders that were present who told us that a few of their older teens had surrendered to the Lord to serve Christ on
the mission field. We had a record number of young people in attendance at these events. We are looking forward to how the Lord will
continue to use the Youth Conferences for His glory. Thank you so very much for praying with us for these meetings.

Prayer Request and Upcoming Events: Please pray for our son Luke and his wife Reagan as they are preparing to move to Washington
State in June to live and serve with Faith Baptist Church in Tacoma. We are thrilled for them and excited about this new chapter in their
lives. Please pray for their safety and the finances that they will need to drive across the country.

We ask you to also be in prayer for us during these next few months as | will be on the road quite a bit. In the next three months we will be
in Virginia, Georgia, South Carolina, and Wyoming. My prayer is that we will be a blessing and an encouragement to the churches, campers,
and missionaries that we will be ministering to. Pray also for the salvation of the lost souls we meet along the way. Pray we can be a true
witness and light to them.

Continue to pray for the Pavilion Project; we lack just a little bit to be able to complete it. God has been so good!

As | close out this news letter, please pray for the salvation of several that we have been able to share the gospel with: BJ, Juan, Reuben,
and Enrique.

We love you, and we thank you for your faithful partnership with us for the cause of Christ! God bless you abundantly!

Sincerely,

Jason and Amanda Hamby
Psalm 118:23
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